August 24, 2011
Dear Public Service Director,

In California, some 15-20,000 homes are being lost to foreclosure each month.  Many homeowners are attempting to get loan modifications so that they can save their homes, but the system is chaotic and bureaucratic at best, and unfair and unlawful at worst – as has been reported widely in the news in recent weeks. 

Too many homeowners are either trying to negotiate with the banks by themselves or, much worse, are paying money to private, for-profit outfits that far too often are scams.  Homeowners are being bombarded by these foreclosure scams.
Our non-profit community organization is working with homeowners facing foreclosure to help them know their rights, help them connect with FREE housing counseling services with HUD-certified non-profit agencies, and help them avoid foreclosure scams.

We hope you will help homeowners connect with the reliable help they need by running this PSA.  For more information about our organization and/or questions, please contact:   
   Peggy Mears at 213-863-4548 Ext. 203.
Thank you for your time,

Peggy Mears

Community Organizer

Contact:
Peter Kuhns, (213) 272-1141

pkuhns@calorganize.org
Radio Public Service Announcement
60 Seconds
Are you a homeowner fighting foreclosure? Did you pay thousands of dollars to someone who promised to help save your home and didn’t do anything? You don’t have to struggle alone. The Home Defenders League, sponsored by the non-profit community group ACCE [pronounced ACE], is a place for struggling homeowners to come together, learn their rights, get connected with reliable assistance, and fight together to save their homes. The Home Defenders League is organizing NOW to demand and win refunds from scam “foreclosure rescue” operations. Call 1-877-633-9251 or go to the Home Defenders League website at www.homedefendersleague.org.  Don’t give up the fight for your home.  Fight back against the foreclosure scammers.  Call the Home Defenders League at 1-877-633-9251.
